
September 13, 2021 

TO: News Media 

Mayor, City of Kenosha 

Kenosha County Clerk 

It is possible that four or more School Board members may be in attendance at the press conference on 

Tuesday, September 14, 2021, at 5:30 P.M. at Lincoln Park, 6900 18th Avenue, Kenosha, Wisconsin. The 

press conference is hosted by several Kenosha groups representing parents, educators and community 


